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. ISASP testing is complete and we’ve gotten the on demand report! Our 4th grade
class made some tremendous growth this year. The grade level teachers along
with our reading and math interventionists have all worked very hard this year.
Fourth grade began the year at 31% proficient in ELA and 51% proficient in
Math. After testing this spring they were at 72% proficient in ELA and 77%
proficient in Math. They are celebrating this amazing growth with a pizza party!
3rd graders also completed their ISASP testing. This is the third graders' first
time completing the test. Their grade level was 59% proficient in ELA and 54%
proficient in math.

. We had a successful turnout for both our 3 year old and 4 year old preschool
graduation programs.

. We had a busy week of interviews! A big thank you goes out to the teachers who
sat in on the interview process!

. Kindergarteners have been engaged in their chick unit and where they learned
about the life cycle of a chick and were able to hatch eggs in their room! They
kept the chicks in their room for about a week and then they went home with Mrs.
Eichenberger to live on the farm!

. We celebrated Teacher Appreciation week with delicious treats for the staff to
enjoy! The elementary teachers have worked so hard this year and | have really
enjoyed getting to know everyone throughout my first year.

. We've had many field trips within the last few weeks and a few more this week
along with our 4th quarter parties.



